Bug Beaters

Pest Control Service

201 Lisbon Road
Lishon, Maine 04250
207-319-8324

18 April, 2011

From: Jim Carter, Bug Beater Pest Control ’
319-8324

To: Rudy Ferrante
Subj:  Treatment and service plan for 232 High St. Portland.

Bed bug service for units, 1,2 5 & 6 was completed between the months of September 2010 and
January 2011. At that time there were no more known cases of bed bugs in this building. There were
compliance issues in a couple of the units and in addition there is a fairly transient population with a lot of
foot traffic in the building so re-infestation is always a possibility.

Upon notification of future complaints regarding bed bugs, an inspection will be conducted within the
5 days required by Maine law and treatment followed up soon thereafter. As of this date | am unaware of
any active bed bug problems in the building.

Should you require regularly scheduled inspections of these units. Please contact the number below
to arrange for this service.

For questions | can be reached at 207-319-8324.
Thanks

Jim Carter
Bug Beaters Pest Control

0
e puel 0
suziget\{k\ém suping 10 1ded

noe 0°¢ b

CEINESES




